
 

 

Newsletter:  02 1 

A Message from Mrs Denham 

Welcome back to the Autumn Term. We hope you all had a 

wonderful summer and were able to make lots of lovely 

memories with your children. 

We welcome all the new reception children Leo, Olivia-Grace, 

Theston, Evie, Riley, Fabian, Callum, Tyler, Matilda, Poppy-

Sophia, Sierra-Jane and their families,  also Will, Sam, Lily, 

Jessica and Ezme who have joined us.  We look forward to 

getting to know you all and seeing you settle into the Bratton 

family. 

We also welcome Mrs Irvine and Mrs Maynard , 1:1 TA’s in Class 

Bray. We welcome them to the staff team and hope they will be 

very happy at Bratton. 

The theme this term in each class is a history one and each class 

will be shortly sending home a letter with all the details of the 

subjects being covered throughout the term. We look forward 

to all the WOW days that are being planned for the next few 

weeks. 

Year 5 and 6 are very excited and looking forward to their 

residential next week at St George’s House, Georgeham, joining 

children from Holywell. They will be surfing, canoeing, mountain 

biking and much much more. I look forward to staying over with 

them on Wednesday night!!! Many thanks to Mr Day for 

organising the residential and to Mr Pettifer, Mrs Blake and Mrs 

Crockford for supporting him during the week. 

Notices 

Jeans for Genes We will be supporting this fund raising event, 

on Friday 23rd September your child may wear their jeans to 

school for a donation of £1.00. 

Guitar and Ukulele tuition 

If your child would be interested in having lessons please 

contact Paul Clews 07866650015 or email 

paulclews@yahoo.co.uk 

£15 for a half hour lesson or £7.50 for a shared lesson. 

Lost Liam Dickson has lost his named coat with fur around the 

hood. Please check that your child hasn't taken it home by 

mistake. 

Year 1,2 & 3 Today your child will bring home an information 

pack about the NHS Flu vaccination. This is administered by a 

nasal spray. Please return completed forms to the school by 

23rd September. 

Certificates 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Alex Tucker, Billie-Jean Sanders, Jess Hallums, 

Lily Pierce, Harrison Sloman, Ethan Bowden, 

Ezme Illingworth, Damian Webb-Tibbetts, 

Sam Austen and  Oliver Kingdon. 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

PE Notice from Mrs Gosling. 

Each child should now know which house group 

they are in 

Blue—Badger 

Red —Deer 

Yellow – Hedgehog 

Green—Otter 

These t-Shirts can be ordered from Brand IT next 

to BJ’s for approximately £5. Please phone and 

order before collection on 01271 377222. 

We kindly ask if you have not yet purchased a t-

shirt please provide a plain white t-shirt . 

POLITE NOTICE Please do not have your child’s 

name printed on the t-shirt—due to the children 

sometimes being off school grounds and being 

photographed, this could raise a safeguarding 

issue for the school. Names should be written 

inside the t-shirt on the label.  

PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

9th September 2016 

01598 710337 

admin@bratton-fleming-primary.devon.sch.uk 

www.bratton-fleming-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Contact Us 

All cheques made payable to D.C.C 



Bratton Fleming Life Drawing Group 
The Life Drawing Group meet every Thursday evening at The Kabin in the Bratton Fleming Sports Club 

grounds from 7.30pm  - 9pm. Please bring all your own materials. It is £6 a session and there is no obliga-

tion to attend weekly.  This is an informal self-taught session of mixed abilities, everyone is welcome, you 

just turn up and draw. We look forward to seeing you. Please contact Louise (mobile)  07758077089, 

(email) louise.a.mulholland@gmail.com or join our Facebook page (Bratton Fleming Life Drawing Group) 

for further information. Thank you  

The Friday Klub is open this week, for children ages 9-15. Located in the Kabin on the grounds of the 

sports club. Old & new members welcome 6-8pm. The club is only opening fortnightly now on: Friday 9th 

September, & 23rd sept. 7th & 21st October, 4th & 18th of November & 2nd & 16th of December. We hope 

you had a lovely summer & look forward to seeing you all soon! :) 

Our P.T.A  
 

 

AGM Friday 16th September 9am in the school staff room. All welcome. 

melissasloman1@gmail.com 
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